CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc. org

MEMORANDUM
DATE: February 28, 2017
TO: Scott McMeans, Chairperson
Finance Committee
FROM: Jennifer Hudon, City Clerk/Dep. Treas.
— it U\.\. C(.r(.-]’\
RE: License Refund

Mr. Paul Hoffman, Agent for Petskull Brewing Company LLC applied for a Class “B” beer license in the
City of Manitowoc. Mr. Hoffman is also in the process of obtaining a brewer’s permit from the state of
Wisconsin. In his conversations with the state, it was discovered that since he is applying for a state
permit, he cannot apply for a Class “B” license from the city of Manitowoc because he does not have a
restaurant.

The license was never advertised in the paper, so no funds were spent from his application fee. Please
recommend refunding his application fee and advertising fee in the amount of $58.34.

Jennifer Hudon, MPA, City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer
CITY HALL - 900 Quay Street - Manitowoc, Wl 54220-4543
Phone (920) 686-6950 - Fax (920) 686-6959 - jhudon@manitowoc.org
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Receipt

City of Manitowoc
Treasurer's Office
Batch: 00126

Permit:

Receipt No. 00300550

Date 01/26/2017
Time 11:33 AM

PETSKULL BREWING COMPANY LLC
359 TRUMAN ST

WHITELAW WI 54247

CBMB

MALT BEVERAGE B

CADV

ADVERTISING AFTER 4/15

Total

Check

Change

x1

33.34

25.00

58.34

58.34

0.00



